
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

� Key Club Pledge 

� Old Business 

o Thank you to everyone who helped at the food collection at SaveMart.  We collected more than 
600 pounds of food, 18 turkeys, and $92!  We came in first place out of all the other clubs! ☺ 

o Thank you to everyone who helped at the Note-Ables Letter Stuffing! ☺ 

� New Business 

o Guest Introductions 
� Please welcome to Joan Booth, our Reno Kiwanis advisor and to Marshall Roberson, a North Reno Kiwanis Club advisor. 

o Medical Consent Forms 

� Bring signed and completed to next week’s meeting! 

o Dues 
� Of the dues that you pay, $11 of it goes toward your membership in both the region and district, allowing colleges to 

recognize you as a true Key Club member.  It also includes a Key Club pin and your personalized membership card.  The 

other $4 goes directly to our club to cover activity costs, etc.  Dues are $15; please bring them!  
o Distribution of Membership Cards and Key Club Pins 

o Member of the Month: Daira Melendez 

o Angel Tree envelope 

� Our club has two children to sponsor for Angel Tree: a girl who wants a grocery cart and food and a boy who wants a 
basketball or football.  Please donate as much money as you can in the envelope that is being passed around.  Even a 

single dollar helps.  Thank you!  

o Is anyone interested in going caroling in various neighborhoods to bond as a club and spread holiday cheer? 

o T-Shirts 
� We will be receiving the t-shirts within the next few weeks! ☺ 

o Yoplait Yogurt Lid Collection 

� We are collecting pink lids from Yoplait yogurts in a bright pink box in Cafeteria Hall.  Spread the word, and keep bringing 

your lids until Winter Break! 
o Virginia City Lights 

� On Saturday, December 6, Key Clubs from all over Reno will be going up to Virginia City to put up lights on lampposts in 

the downtown area.  At 7:00 am, in the parking lot of UNR’s student union, people will be meeting to carpool to the event.  

Sign-ups after the meeting! 
o Kiwanis Bike Shop 

� On Saturday, December 6, from 3:30 to 6:00 at the Kiwanis Bike Shop (2605 Comstock Dr.), our club only will be meeting to 

help repair bikes, make sure bikes are ready to go, get helmets for bikes, etc.  No experience is needed!  We need six 
volunteers for this event.  Sign-ups after the meeting! 

o West Street Market Food Bank Holiday Fest 

� On Saturday, December 6, from 5:30 to 7:00 at the West St. Food Bank, several volunteers are needed to help with 

activities, food collection, etc.  It is located on West St. in between 1st and 2nd St..  Sign-ups after the meeting! 
o December Divisional Council Meeting (DCM) 

� On Thursday, December 11, at an undetermined location, from 6 pm to 7 pm, the December DCM will take place.  It is a 

meeting of all the clubs in our division with our lieutenant governor, Aimee Luan.  It does count for hours and makes our 

club look really good if many people attend.  You will get the chance to meet other Key Clubbers and see what is coming 
up in our division.  Sign-ups after the meeting! 

o Ronald McDonald House Chef Program 

� On Wednesday, December 17, at the Ronald McDonald House (323 Maine St.) at 4:00, Key Clubs from all over the Reno 

area will be meeting to cook a meal for the families of the Ronald McDonald House.  Cooking will begin at 4:00, and 
dinner will be served at 6:00.  Sign-ups after the meeting! 

o Sierra Nevada Classic Wrestling Tournament 

� On December 29 and 30, at the Reno Livestock Event Center, volunteers are needed to score matches, keep time, run 

bout sheets, etc.  No experience is needed!  On December 29, it is from 8:30 am to 8:30 pm.  On December 30, it is from 
9:30 am to 3:00 pm.  The shifts are a minimum of four hours.  This event is a lot of fun, especially if you do it with your friends.   

Sign-ups after the meeting! 
o   Hours sheets 

� When you volunteer, it is your responsibility to record your hours and get them signed off.  If you have volunteered this 
year, you need to get an hours sheet and have Mrs. Lucas AND an officer (Alexis, Clint, Mikaela, Jessica, or Laurel) sign it. 

o Raffle tickets 

� Drawing for the winner!! ☺ 
o Adjournment and Sign-ups 

 

K E Y  C L U B 

Reno High Key Club · Thursday, December 4, 2008  

I pledge, on my honor 

to uphold the objects of Key Club International; 
to build my home, school, and community; 

to serve my nation and God; 

and to combat all forces which tend to undermine these institutions. 

Alexis Taitel, President: 379-5640 • Clint Kolseth, Vice President: 354-5358 • Mikaela Medeiros, Secretary: 830-0582 
Jessica Thai, Treasurer: 742-5770 • Laurel Cavallo, Bulletin Editor: 815-2089 

PLEASE BRING YOUR DUES! 
   
Amount: $15 


